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ASSOCIATION NOTES 

NUTRITION SOCIETY - FORTHCOMING MEETINGS 

Friday, May 24 
The 20th Annual General Meeting of The 

Nutrition Society and a meeting for the présen- 
tation of original communications will be held. 
Titles of papers or demonstrations, each with 
an abstract not exceeding 400 words, should be 
sent to Dr. I. Macdonald, Physiological Labo- 
ratory, Guy's Hospital, London, S.E.1, not later 
than April 12. The abstract, which will be pub- 
lished in the Society's Proceedings, must be pre- 
pared according to the directions to contribu- 
tors published in the Proceedings of the Nutri- 
tion Society and the top copy in final form 
should be submitted, as no proofs will be sent 
out. Reprints should be ordered direct from 
Lamport Gilbert & Co. Ltd., 3-6 Gun Street, 
Reading, Berks, no free copies are supplied. No 
abstract will be published unless thé'communi- 
cation has been made at the meeting, and pa- 
pers will be included in the programme as far as 
possible in order of receipt. 

July, 1963 
The Nutrition Society hopes to hold a joint 

symposium with the Nutrition Society of Cana- 
da on "Inter -relationships between nutrients". 

Autumn, 1963 
It is hoped to hold a joint symposium with 

The British Grassland Society on "Feeding Va- 
lue of Conserved Fodders' . 

British Railways' Concession Fares 
As an experiment to the end of 1963, British 

Railways have introduced a new facility for 
those travelling individually to attend meetings, 

NUTRITION SOCIETY 

16 MARCH LONDON - 
"Nutritional problems in infancy and child- 

hood". 
20 APRIL GLASGOW 

"Aspects of chemical change during food 
processing and storage". 

24 MAY LONDON 
Original Communications and A.G.M. 

26-27 JULY OXFORD 
"Inter -relationships between nutrients". 

(with Nutrition Society of Canada) 

where the meetings will be attended by not few- 
er than 50 persons. The facility will also be 
available to wives and children and tickets will 
be valid for 17 days and be available for travel 
on any day, except at Bank Holiday week-ends 
and on Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays from 
the third week-end in June to the end of Au- 
gust. The basis of the fare will be the single fare 
and one half for the return journey, fractions of 
3d. to be reckoned as 3d. First class tickets will 
be available at 50% over the second class fare. 
The facility will be available upon surrender of 
a voucher and payment of the fare at a B.R. 
booking office. 

The Society proposes to take advantage of 
this new facility commencing with this meeting 
and vouchers can be obtained from Dr. I. Mac- 
donald, Department of Physiology, Guy's Hos- 
pital, London, S.E.1. 

The 6th International Congress of Nutrition 
Edinburgh, 9-15 August, 1963 

Copies of the programme and of the registra- 
tion forms for the 6th International Congress 
have been sent to all members of the Nutrition 
Society who requested them. If you have not 
received these papers and would like to do so, 
please fill in the enclosed form and send to : - 
Miss A. D. Watson, Hon. Organising Secretary, 
The Clinical Chemistry Department, Royal In- 
firmary, Edinburgh 3, Scotland. 

DATIN THOMSON, M.R.C.S., L.R.C.P., 
Hon. Overseas Correspondent in Malaya, 

Institute for Medical Research, 
Kuala Lumpur. 

- CALENDAR FOR 1963 

9-15 AUGUST EDINBURGH 
6th International Congress of Nutrition. 

5 OCTOBER LONDON 
Original Communications. 

6 DECEMBER LONDON - 
"Feeding value of conserved fodders". 

(with British Grassland Society) 
DATIN THOMSON, M.R.C.S., L.R.C.P., 

Hon. Overseas Correspondent in Malaya, 
Institute for Medical Research, 

Kuala Lumpur. 
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A.M.A. News November 12, 1962.. 

MD's IN NEW NATIONS OFFERED SCHOLARSHIPS 

Scholarships for physicians from developing 
nations are being offered by the American Me- 
dical Society of Vienna, in cooperation with the 
Medical Faculty of the University of Vienna. 

Funds for 35-40 scholarships have been pro- 
vided by the Austrian government. The U.S. 
Embassy in Vienna cooperated in developing 
the program. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Prof. E. S. Monteiro 

Dr. Chan Kim Yong 

Dr. T. Sinnathuray 

Dr. Lee Guat Siew 

M. Arthur Kline, M.D., executive secretary of 
the Vienna Medical Society termed the Austro - 
American cooperation on the project "especial- 
ly gratifying". 

Details of the scholarships are available from 
Dr. Kline, American Medical Society of Vien- 
na, 11 Universitätsstrasse, Vienna I., Austria. 

F.R.C.P. (Glas.) - Founder Member. 

M.R.C.P. (Lond.), M.R.C.P. (Ed.), M.R.C.P. (Glas.), D.C.H. 
M.R.C.O.G., F.R.C.S. (Ed.) 

M.R.C.P. (Lond.), M.R.C.P. (Ed.) 


